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Dear Dr. Winter,

Isaw the article in the latest Time magazine recognizing you for your work in the Christian mission field
Including your picture. Iwas struck by the resemblance between you and my father and his two brothers.
My father was Robert Paul Winter, son of Paul Winter (my grandfather) whose father was aPresbyterian
minister in the Wisconsin area and specifically In Madison. Iknow my grandfather had several brothers and
asister and Iremember meeting an Uncle Adolf and Uncle Otto as avery small child.

Most of our Winter family lives in and around the Chicago area. My wife and I, now that we're retired, live
in the Lake Geneva area of Wisconsin. Igrew up in asuburb of Chicago and my father and his brothers were
born in Chicago growing up in the Austin area, the west side of the city.

Is there possibly afamily connection? Iknow you must be very busy with your outreach programs,
however if you have the odd moment, perhaps you could email me at the following address:
w i n t e r o n l a @ s b c q l o b a l . n e t

Best regards.

R o b e r t G . W i n t e r
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